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Innovation Needed To Bridge Patent Diversity Gap
April 13, 2021 Indianapolis

Julia Gard was quoted in an article in The Indiana Lawyer, “Innovation
needed to bridge patent diversity gap, attorneys say,” regarding how she
has seen more women attorneys entering the intellectual property
practice area in the last 20 years.
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